IN THE NEWS

Butzel Long Charitable Trust's 2021 Year in Review

12.27.2021

In its 167th year, Butzel continues to partner with those in our communities who need the most help or with those who can most help us give back. Below are only some of the ways that the Butzel Long Charitable Trust has attempted to do its part in helping our communities in the past year. If you would like to work with us in 2022 as we continue to give back, please contact us here.

- Backpack Giveaway
- Oxford Strong
- Make-A-Wish
- Food, Coats, Socks, and More for those in Need
- Spreading Literacy with Beyond Basics
- Butzel and the Detroit Zoo Partner for a Good Cause
- Butzel and the State Bar of Michigan Appellate Section Team Up
- The Down Syndrome Guild of Southeast Michigan
- Detroit Promise
- Butzel Sponsor College Scholarships
- Miracle League
- Focus Hope Adopt-a-Family Christmas

Click here to read the complete newsletter